
 

 
 
September 2, 2020 
 
 
Dear Washington Township School Community,  
 
We hope that your child had a fantastic first day of school!   Whether your child participated in remote learning 
or joined us in-person, we hope that they enjoyed returning to school and meeting with their teachers. 
 
Thank you to all families for reminding your children to wear masks and follow safety procedures; they did an 
amazing job.  Also, thank you for your patience as we refine our drop-off and pick-up procedures this week.   We 
will be making minor adjustments to procedures to ensure a safe and efficient entry and departure from school.     
 
Just a reminder, please complete your child’s “Daily Health Screening” each day in OnCourse, prior to your 
student getting on the bus or being dropped off at school.   If you need any assistance with your OnCourse 
account, please contact your child’s school.    
 
Have a nice evening and we look forward to day two! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
WTSD Administration 


